
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Coming Soon….. 

 

Valentines Disco  

Thursday 16th February  

 

February Half-Term  

20th - 24th February  

 

Inset Day— Closes to pupils  

Monday 27th February  

 

Year 2 Forest School Parent   

Engagement  

Thursday 16 March  Lli +PP 

 

Easter Break  

3rd - 14th April  

 

Closed for Voting - 4th May 

 

Closed for the Kings Coronation— 

Monday 8th May  

 

May Half-Term  

29th May - 2nd June  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 5th June  

 

Last Day of School  

Friday 21st July  

 

For dates over the year please visit      

the website 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk

/calendar/ 

 

10th February 2023  Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Learning Lions Class  

Assembly  

All parent/carers are       
welcome to join us on     

Friday 17th February from 
2:30pm for Learning Lions  

Assembly.  

            World Book Day  
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March, you can either 
dress as your favourite character or wear non-uniform. We ask that in 
return you kindly donation a book that you no longer use. With these 
books we would like to develop our reading boxes to support and   
promote the love of reading. 

Parent Volunteers 

We would also love it if we could get some Parent volunteers to come in on the day 
dressed up as a character to read to our children, if you are available please let us know.  

If you would like to be a secret reader throughout the year please let us know.  

Pancake Day 

As pancake day falls within 
the Half-Term week, we 

will be celebrating at 
school on Friday 17th     

February!!!  
There will be a variety of 

pancakes for pupils to       
enjoy at lunch time.  

Valentines 

Disco  

Donations  

If you have any unwanted 
sensory toys or lights we 
would love to give them a 

home.  

Tickets are 

available to 

purchase 

from your 

childs class    

Please could 

ALL school   

library books 

be returned by 

Monday 

13th February 

please to allow 

us to sort and 

label books.  

Safer Internet Day 2023 

On Tuesday 7th February it was Safer 
Internet Day, the theme for this year is 

'Together for a Better Internet' this     
encourages children and adults to talk to 
one another to ensure the internet is a 
safe and kind place for all. We highly 
recommend all parents to watch the   

video 'An Introduction to Online Bullying' 
presented by Myleene Klass. This is 
easy to do, simply following the link  

below, create an account (if you havent 
already done so) and then enter the title 

into the search bar. ]https://
nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingsfield

-first-school 

We hope you find it useful! 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingsfield-first-school
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingsfield-first-school
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingsfield-first-school


A huge WELL DONE to the        
following  children who were 

awarded a  golden ticket 
this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest:-  

Natasha Robinson,  

Ella Totton, Leo Cristini,   
Henry Hawthorne,  

Ethan Hornsby,   

Jorgia Stratford, Carter 
Jackson, Rosie Quirk,  

Evie Mata, Alice Hammond, 
Ralph Goodwin, Trixi Tisor 

House Points  

Mars - 186     Jupiter – 433 

Earth - 261   Saturn - 213 

 

This weeks winners are: Jupiter 

Being kind to others  

School Attendance last week was 95.5 % 

Class attendance was:- 

Busy Bees— 95.8%       Clever Caterpillars— 96.2% 

Terrific Tigers— 88.7%    Charming Cheetahs —  97.6% 

Learning Lions— 97.2 %  Perfect Panthers—  99.5% 

Wise Owls— 94.5%     Super Squirrels—  97%  Fantastic Foxes—  94.1%   
 

Congratulations goes to:-  Perfect Panthers  

Star of the Week  

Busy Bees - Jenson Keay 

Clever Caterpillars - Joshua Thorne  

Charming Cheetahs - Ella Totton 

Terrific Tigers– Scarlett Green 

Perfect Panthers - Layla Gartside 

Learning Lions - Alice Smith 

Wise Owls - Polly-Anna Bailey 

Super Squirrels - Harriet Edwards 

Fantastic Foxes– Grace Hudson 

Awesome Award 

Busy Bees - Lainey Hanson  

Clever Caterpillars -  Eli Casewell 

Charming Cheetahs - Layla Totton 

Terrific Tigers -  Dylan Hulme-Kell 

Perfect Panthers - Poppy Foster 

Learning Lions - Keisha Davenport 

Wise Owls -  Kyra Cliff 

Super Squirrels - Bethlyn Dickerson 

Fantastic Foxes— Leila Hussain  

Thoughtful Friend 

Busy Bees - Eddie Baker  

Clever Caterpillars -  Violet Holly 

Charming Cheetahs -  Tabitha Carney 

Terrific Tigers - Ezra Knapper 

Perfect Panthers - Jaxon Keay 

Learning Lions - Isaac Pajic 

Wise Owls -  Lillie Mae Swift  

Super Squirrels - Jacob Morris 

Fantastic Foxes–  Domonic Latham 

Out of School Achievements 

A HUGE congratulations goes to:  

Miley Atkinson who took to the stage 

at Disneyland Paris with her Dance 

group. What an amazing experience   

Well done  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime Clubs  
There will be some exciting Lunch Clubs 

starting in school on the week              
commencing 27th February.  To sign your 
child up to a club you will need to log on 
to your Arbor account there is an activity 
tab that will show you the clubs available 

to your child.  

Sign up will be available from Monday 
13th Feb 9:00am -– Thursday 16th Feb. 

These clubs do have limited space so 
please be quick to avoid disappointment.  

      Picture News …  

     A really interesting  
     discussion this week and 
     quite some debate. The  
     children shared and listened 
     to each other's opinions.  

Homework 

This week Mrs McAulay has set the 

task of completing learning all about 

Safer Internet Day. The assembly 

shared with the children can be 

found on the school web-

site Homework – Kingsfield First 

School | Biddulph | Stafford-

shire Return Date - 27.02.23 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/homework/
https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/homework/
https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/homework/


Safeguarding  
Thank you to everyone who has 

logged onto the Arbor Parent portal, 
95% of you have now signed up. It is 

so important that we have the correct 
and most up to date information for 
you and your children. If you have 
moved address, changed mobile     

number or have any medical                     
information changes you can now    

update this on Arbor.  
 

Those of you who have not yet logged 
in please can I ask that you do so. You 
will have been sent an email that will 
take you through the steps to set up 

your account.  

 



As part of  our Faith in Focus week, Year 4        
visited a Hindu Temple in Manchester. We 

learnt lots about Hindu worship and we then 
sampled some delicious food at an Indian     

restaurant - lots of  us went back for seconds 
and even thirds! A fantastic day all round! 


